MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

VICE CHANCELLOR’S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY, 15T APRIL 2022.

Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology’s AIDS Control, Gender and
Disability Mainstreaming Unit (AGDMU) has concluded a sensitization health
screening program dubbed ‘2022 MMUST Inter-Campus Health Screening’ within
the main campus, Bungoma and Webuye campuses. This is in a bid to create
awareness on Mental Health, HIV/AIDS as well as screening of non-communicable
diseases. The program whose theme is ‘Beyond Zero Non-Communicable Diseases
at MMUST is intended to reduce prevalence of non-communicable diseases among
staff and students, was conducted from 25%to 31st March 2022.

The Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology Staff Retirement Benefits
Scheme (RBS) conducted a sensitization workshop on Pension Scheme Management
for Council members at Ciala Resort in Kisumu County from Tuesday 29th March
to Wednesday, 30th March 2022. The workshop whose aim was to address the
lack of staff financial security during retirement. was spearheaded by the Scheme’s
Chairman, Dr. Daniel Otanga, MMUST’s Trustee Dr. Isaac K'owino and their team.

Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology has been picked by the Kenya
Nutritionists and Dieticians Institute (KNDI) for collaborative research among other
accredited Universities in Kenya offering Clinical Nutrition. The KNDI Chief
Executive Officer, Dr. David Kokeyo and Deputy Director Linkages and Qutreaches,
Africa Center of Excellence for Population Health and Policy- Bayero University
(Nigeria), Prof. Salisu Maiwada Abubakar, visited MMUST, on 30th March 2022,
to chat a way forward that can enable collaboration of the two institutions.

On 31st March 2022, Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology
through the Department of Curriculum and Instructional Technology (CIT)
conducted a School Practice Advising Workshop to enhance the effectiveness of
teacher education for quality teaching. The workshop themed ‘Teacher Education
for Quality Teaching’ saw more than one hundred (100) lecturers from different



schools/faculties within the University equipped with skills to guide students
professionally in their school practice activities.

e Consultants at the Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology
stakeholders workshop have revealed that Business Process Re-engineering (BPR) is
key to institutional service improvement. It enables organizations to review,
interrogate and redesign their service delivery processes. The sensitization workshop
themed ‘Business Process Re-engineering’ was organized by the Directorate of
Performance Monitoring and Evaluation (PME) and was conducted on 1st April,
2022 at Golf Hotel.

| wish you a blessed weekend ahead!
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